	PŘIJÍM.	ACÍ ZKOUŠK	XY 2005		
GYMNÁ	ZIUM OMS	Kód	uchazeče		
ANGLICKÝ JAZYI Obor: 79-41-K/808	K	Opra	et bodů: avil: troloval:		
		ČÁST I			
	MLUVNIC	EE A SLO	VÍČKA		
Pečlivě přečtěte pak podle nich j	• •	• •	jte.		
	dno slovo ze slo podle obrázků oužít jen jednou	dokončete pět	_		es e
A an one two four many	B bags children mug oranges umbrella				
1. There's only			in the p	icture.	
2. And there's			in the p	icture.	
3. There are			in the p	oicture.	
4. There 're			in the p	oicture.	
5. There are			in the	picture.	5
Strana 1 (celkem 6)			Mezisoučet:		



Kód uchazeče

	2.	Jaké barvy jsou obvykle spojovány s následujícími věcmi? Vytvořte slovní spojení, název barvy můžete použít jen jednou.						
3. Podle definice určete, o jaké místo, osobu nebo věc se jedná. Jedno- dvouslovné řešení zapište na připravenou linku: 1. You can borrow books there. 2. You buy a ticket and then you can watch films there. 3. You can have a bath, clean teeth or wash hands there. 4. A violin, recorder and flute are 5. Somebody who buys things in a shop is a 4. Dopište odpovědí na dané otázky. Použijte časový údaj ze závorky za otázkou, ale vypište jej slovy. Začátky odpovědí máte již napsané. 1. When do you get up on Mondays? (6:45) I								
dvouslovné řešení zapište na připravenou linku: 1. You can borrow books there. 2. You buy a ticket and then you can watch films there. 3. You can have a bath, clean teeth or wash hands there. 4. A violin, recorder and flute are 5. Somebody who buys things in a shop is a 4. Dopište odpovědi na dané otázky. Použijte časový údaj ze závorky za otázkou, ale vypište jej slovy. Začátky odpovědí máte již napsané. 1. When do you get up on Mondays? (6:45) 1		or apples		2				
2. You buy a ticket and then you can watch films there. 3. You can have a bath, clean teeth or wash hands there. 4. A violin, recorder and flute are 5. Somebody who buys things in a shop is a 4. Dopište odpovědi na dané otázky. Použijte časový údaj ze závorky za otázkou, ale vypište jej slovy. Začátky odpovědí máte již napsané. 1. When do you get up on Mondays? (6:45) 1 2. When do the lessons start? (8:00) They		, J	až					
3. You can have a bath, clean teeth or wash hands there		1. You can borrow books there.		_				
4. A violin, recorder and flute are 5. Somebody who buys things in a shop is a 4. Dopište odpovědi na dané otázky. Použijte časový údaj ze závorky za otázkou, ale vypište jej slovy. Začátky odpovědí máte již napsané. 1. When do you get up on Mondays? (6:45) 1		2. You buy a ticket and then you can watch films there.		-				
5. Somebody who buys things in a shop is a 4. Dopište odpovědi na dané otázky. Použijte časový údaj ze závorky za otázkou, ale vypište jej slovy. Začátky odpovědí máte již napsané. 1. When do you get up on Mondays? (6:45) 1		3. You can have a bath, clean teeth or wash hands there.		-				
4. Dopište odpovědi na dané otázky. Použijte časový údaj ze závorky za otázkou, ale vypište jej slovy. Začátky odpovědí máte již napsané. 1. When do you get up on Mondays? (6:45) I		4. A violin, recorder and flute are		_				
4. Dopište odpovědi na dané otázky. Použijte časový údaj ze závorky za otázkou, ale vypište jej slovy. Začátky odpovědí máte již napsané. 1. When do you get up on Mondays? (6:45) I		5. Somebody who buys things in a shop is a		_				
za otázkou, ale vypište jej slovy. Začátky odpovědí máte již napsané. 1. When do you get up on Mondays? (6:45) I				3				
They				_•				
3. What 's the time, please? (2:10) It 4. When does Jim do his homework? (4:15 - 5:50) He does it 5. When do you have your dinner? (6:30) We		2. When do the lessons start? (8:00)						
It		Theyev	ery da	ıy.				
He does it 5. When do you have your dinner? (6:30) We				_•				
5. When do you have your dinner? (6:30) We				•				
		5. When do you have your dinner? (6:30)		_•				



O GYMNÁZIUM OMSKÁ

Kód uchazeče

5. Místo hvězdiček doplňte správnou opověď, kterou vyberete z pi možností. Písmeno, pod kterým je správná odpověď uvedena, za na připravenou linku:	•
A)	
1. Bob lives *** 30 Horse Street.	
a) on b) at c) in d) between	
2. Is Jane *** the phone?	
a) on b) at c) in d) to	
3. "Tim, are you in the kitchen? What *** you *** there?" a) dodo b) isdoing c) dodoing d) aredoing	
4. "I *** my lunch, mum." a) am having b) is having c)have d) has	
5. How many languages *** she *** ? a) canspeak b) dospeak c) arespeaking d) let 's speak	
	3
B) Nyní stejným způsobem vyberte krátkou odpověď:	
6. Are you at home?	
a) No, I don't. b) No, we aren't. c) Yes, he is. d) Yes, you are	2.
7. Do you like bananas?	

a) Yes, I do.

8. Can Jane speak French?

b) No, I am not.

a) No, she isn't. b) No, she doesn't. c) Yes, she can. d) Yes, she does.

d) Yes, we are.

c) Yes, I can.



Kód uchazeče

Policeman	We're looking for two people, an	man and a	woma
Reporter	What arenames?		
Policeman	The name's Tom Gold,	the name's Ann	Brown.
Reporter	Can you describe them?		
Policeman	Yes! Tom is twenty-nine	old. He's tall and	·
	and yes, he's bu	t he has a	
	Ann is not fat, she is	She has got	, brow
	hair and eyes.		
Reporter	What are they wearing?		
	Ann's wearing a T-shirt, a	and lang boots. Ton	ı's wearin
Policeman	Ann s wearing a 1-sinit, a	and long boots. Ton	- 5 ,, 0001 111
Policeman	a black and his		- W
Reporter A teď vás č		are black too.	
Reporter A teď vás č ětám, ty p . Tom:	a black and his Thank you. čeká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky.	are black too. utvořit otázky k násled	<u> </u>
Reporter A teď vás č ětám, ty p . Tom: Jim: I´m	a black and his _ Thank you. čeká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky. ten.	are black too. utvořit otázky k násled	ujícím
Reporter A ted' vás d ětám, ty p . Tom: Jim: I´m 2. Tom:	a black and his Thank you. čeká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky.	are black too. utvořit otázky k násled	ujícím
Reporter A ted' vás d ětám, ty p . Tom: Jim: I'm 2. Tom: Jim: Yes, l	a black and his Thank you. čeká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky. ten.	are black too. utvořit otázky k násled	ujícím
Reporter A ted' vás d ětám, ty p . Tom: Jim: I'm 2. Tom: Jim: Yes, 1 3. Tom:	a black and his Thank you. Čeká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky. ten.	are black too. utvořit otázky k násled	ujícím
Reporter A ted' vás d ětám, ty p . Tom: Jim: I'm 2. Tom: Jim: Yes, l 3. Tom: Jim: My f	a black and his Thank you. Šeká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky. ten. I have got a dog. Savourite song is "I love you."	are black too. utvořit otázky k násled	ujícím
Reporter A ted' vás d ětám, ty p . Tom: Jim: I'm 2. Tom: Jim: Yes,] 3. Tom: Jim: My f	a black and his Thank you. čeká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky. ten.	are black too. utvořit otázky k násled	<u> </u>
Reporter A ted' vás d ětám, ty p . Tom: Jim: I'm 2. Tom: Jim: Yes, 3. Tom: Jim: My f 4. Tom: Jim: Yes,	a black and his Thank you. Seká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky. ten. I have got a dog. avourite song is "I love you."	are black too.	ujícím
Reporter A ted' vás d' ětám, ty p . Tom: Jim: I'm 2. Tom: Jim: Yes,] 3. Tom: Jim: My f 4. Tom: Jim: Yes, 5. Tom:	a black and his Thank you. Seká poslední úkol první části - oak zapsat na připravené řádky. ten. I have got a dog. Savourite song is "I love you."	are black too.	



Kód uchazeče

ČÁST II PRÁCE S TEXTEM

Přečtěte si následující text:

Hello, my name is Mandy Taylor. I'm from York. Do you know where York is? New York is in America, in the USA. But my town is here



We are six in our family - my dad Peter, my mum Ann, my sister Jane, brother Peter and Toby, the dog. And yes, of course me - Mandy!

We live in York, in a detached house.



Our house is very nice. There are five rooms downstairs - the kitchen, the dining room, the living room, the bathroom and a hall.

Upstairs there is another bathroom and there are three bedrooms. I share one with my sister, my mum and dad have got one and one is Peter's. Toby has got his bed in the hall downstairs, but he usually sleeps under Peter's desk in his room.

We have a nice garden, too. My mum likes roses, so there are a lot of them there!

My little sister Jane is only four, she doesn't go to school. But Peter is ten, I'm nine and we go to school. In Britain children start school when they are five years old. Our school starts at 9 o'clock and finishes at 3:30. As in most schools in GB we wear uniforms. We go to school only on weekdays. We don't go to school on Saturdays and Sundays, but sometimes we have sports matches on Saturday mornings. Peter sometimes plays football on Saturdays, he likes it. I can't play football, but I'm good at tennis. I have my tennis matches on Saturdays, too.

Well, now you know a lot about me and my family and you can answer the questions.

Strana 5 (celkem 6)	Mezisoučet:	



Kód uchazeče

Nyní si pozorně přečtěte věty 1 až 10 a rozhodněte, zda jsou pravdivé. V případě, že ano, zapište na linku vpravo od otázky *Yes.* V případě, že ne, napište *No*.

				5
5.	What sport can Mandy play?	She		
4.	What sport does Peter like?	Не		
3.	How old is Mandy's sister?	She		
2.	Where is Toby's bed?	It		
1.	How many dogs do the Taylors have?	They		
N	a 5 následujících otázek	dokončete započ	até odpov	10 v ědi:
10	.Mandy's school has sports matches eve	ry Saturday morning.		
9.	The school finishes at half past three.			
8.	Jane wears a uniform to her school.			
7.	Mrs Taylor loves roses.			
6.	There are nine rooms in the house.			
5.	She shares the bedroom with Jane.			
4.	Mandy's bedroom is upstairs.			
3.	The Taylors live in a big flat.			
		-5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -5 -		
2.	There are four children in Taylor's fami	lv - Jane. Mandy. Peter an	d Toby.	